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IN THE NEWS

Your New Board and ACC Members!!!

At the annual meeting on January 19th of this year two new 

Homeowners were elected to the Board of Directors. Welcome 

to Chuck Forest and Eric Hamilton.  The new Board of 

Directors met on February 10, 2004 in an Executive session 

and appointed a new Architectural Control Committee

consisting of  Darrin Chin, Carmela Lacayo, and Mark 

Gleason. The Board approved bids for the replacement of

the fence at the entrance to the Estates and for repair of the 

horse trails at the top of Orcas and the trail paralleling Wicks

which opens onto Janetta Way.  The Board also approved

the 2004-2005 budget keeping the quarterly dues the same

at $98.00 per quarter.  No unusual expenses were antici-

pated for the new fiscal year

ASSOCIATION PROJECTS
As you probably have noticed, we have finally started work on the horse trails.  The work has been hindered by the weather, but even with the project on hold, there has been a significant improvement visually in the work that has already been done. The new fence as you come into the Estates has been completed and has definitely enhanced the entrance area.

10124 ORCAS AVENUE

It looks like the massive remodeling project of  Gary and Diana Barsegyan is finally coming to a close.  We are sure they are as anxious to move into their new home as much as we are anxious to have some new neighbors. Welcome from all of the homeowners!

HORSE TRAILS – Another Reminder!
Horse Trails are just that – trails for horses.  It is a violation of LAMC’s to ride any kind of motorized vehicle on the horse trails.  You may walk on the trails, but please no riding unless you are on a horse!!  This rule not only applies to the trails within Shadow Hills Estates, but also all of the horse trails throughout Shadow Hills proper. 

10919 WICKS STREET

We are sorry to see Howard and Elizabeth Lontoc moving away from the Estates; however, we also wish them much happiness and success in their new tropical paradise. Sure hope they find a place with a little guest cottage!

10139 JANETTA WAY

Being in ‘show business’ is a lot of work – just ask Jeannine White!  Jeannine can be seen most mornings out walking or running her new dog, Kandra, around the Estates getting ready for another show this weekend.  Kandra is a 9-month-old Schutzhund German Shepard that is distinguished by its unique stance and more rounded back.  So far Kandra has received some very promising reviews from the judges; however, this weekend in Menlo Park should be real exciting for Kandra.  With a father named Zathan, who has won V1 ratings three years in a row in Germany, lets hope that some of that showmanship was passed down to Kandra.   Good luck Jeannine!

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Michael Pelatt, President

352-9894

Vito Paoletta, Vice President    
352-6412

Eric Hamilton, Treasurer

353-0496

Bea Bonk, Secretary

353-9589


Chuck Forest, Member at Large
353-9141

We have sent this newsletter out via e-mail and mailbox. If you did not receive it via e-mail and wish to, then please send me your e-mail address ASAP and we will add you to our list.

Pelatt2@comcast.net

[image: image2.wmf]
�








	�	
























































SHADOW HILLS ESTATES HOMEOWNER











